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SINCE 1848

May 15, 2013

Administrator

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
400 Seventh Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20590

The purpose of this letter is to advise NHTSA that Knapheide
Truck Equipment Company began final stage manufacturing on
December 21, 2012 under the name and addresses shown below:

Knapheide Truck Equipment Company Midsouth Birmingham
2800 Powell Ave South
Birmingham, Al 35233

Knapheide Truck Equipment Company Midsouth Birmingham will be
completing chassis cabs by installing service bodies, dump
bodies, platform bodies and related accesscries. Trucks will
range in size from 5000 GVWR to 65,000 GVWR.

Sincerely,
David Phares

General Manager
Knapheide Truck Equipment Company Midsouth Birmingham
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